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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
English: We sequenced the main events in Handa’s Surprise and then retold the 
story orally by adding detail of our own. We then wrote about Handa’s journey 
back to her village by using key features of the original text. 
Maths: We partitioned numbers to 100 in different ways and practised writing 
numbers to 100 in numerals and words. 
Geography: We looked at the weather across all four nations in the United 
Kingdom this week. We also looked at seasonal changes in weather over the year in 
the UK. 
Science: We walked around the school grounds to see if we could spot any pigeons, 
but we didn’t have any luck! Whilst we were out, we also looked for things that are 
living, dead and never been alive. Back in class, we sorted and classified pictures 
using these same criteria.  
PSHRE: We have continued to focus on working collaboratively and practised using 
social interaction patterns. 
Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at 
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ . 

 

Notices and messages: 
1. Please could all children bring their reading book into school every day. This 
includes bookmarks for AR readers as they need the information on them to log in 
to quiz.  
2. Children have started to quiz independently on AR books they have read. Many 
children have surprised themselves by achieving 100%, sometimes on their first 
quiz. Well done everyone and keep and keep up the good work! 
3. Please encourage your child to practise their number skills for 5-10 minutes every 
night on NumBots. 
4. Kingfisher Class tip to Time and Tide Museum – 26.09.24 
Please remember to give permission on School Money for your child to attend the 
trip if you have not done so already. We are all very excited to be going! 
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